
From: Chris Rowett   
Sent: 27 May 2023 09:57 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2023/0017 objection 
 
To Whom it may concern, 
 
In reference to the works proposed by FKY Limited, I would like to make an objection with the 
following comments; 
There will be substantial damage to the flora and forna that has established itself at this location, 
that being said much of this has already been destroyed without permission already- the company 
should be held accountable. 
Noisy pollution generated by the increased traffic and vehicle size will be very damaging.  
Aesthetically this will be damaging to the area. 
Protected buildings in the surrounding area will be susceptible to vibration damage. 
The Start Hill road junction is extremely busy and the lorry's will make it more dangerous, especially 
for cyclists and walkers accessing Flitch Way. Their proposed entrance is on to a small country lane. 
 
There are brownfield sites that would be more suitable for a development of this kind, this will bring 
no positive impact to the local area. This should be refused, it is entirely inappropriate for this area. 
 
 
 
Christoffer Rowett 
 

 
  
  
  

  
  

 




